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Thank you to Karen for joining me 
today to see how well we can clear 
pennywort from the riverside just 
beyond Barrow Weir on the way 
towards Mountsorrel.  
 
A few mats were forming up among 
the reeds nearest the banks and in 
very shallow water. We successfully 
managed to remove the mats from 
the area identified, which were all left 
between the footpath and the river 
bank.  
 

About 6-8 large piles of weed were 
removed and will slowly rot down as 
the weather warms.  
 

Hard but rewarding, thanks Karen 

  

Next Event:  
Date & Time: Thursday 01 August 
Meeting Point: The Navigation Inn 

 


